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Secretary Roy A. Cimatu
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Dear Sec. Cimatu:

Good day!
 

I am Louise Anne G. Oblena, a research staff of Teleradyo ABS-CBN. We are writing to request for
interview from DENR for our primetime morning show Kabayan, hosted by Noli de Castro.

Kabayan is a news and public service program airing live on weekdays, from 7:00 AM until 9:00 AM.

Last Thursday, June 24, we were able to interview Brooke's Point Palawan Mayor Jean Feliciano
regarding the suspension order she got from Ombudsman, for
stopping the operations of Ipilan Nickel
Corp. (INC) and demolishing its field offices and facilities in 2018.

In her interview, she mentioned DENR's order in cancelling the tree-cutting permit of the INC, and the
criminal complaint
the department has filed against the company in violation of PD 705.

We are hoping to follow up details on this story and hear
from your end regarding this issue. We believe
it is important to underscore the efforts of the department in dealing with this matter.

If you have questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 0917-808-3871 or at 3-415-2272 local
5627.

Thank you so much for your time and accommodation!

 

Respectfully yours,

Louise Anne G. Oblena
Teleradyo Editorial Associate
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